
 

          

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Water Licence Number: S13L1-007 

Subject: Imperial Oil Resources N.W.T. Limited Water Licence Renewal for their Norman Wells 
Operations. 
 
Public Hearing POSTPONED until further notice. 
 
The Public Hearing was scheduled for April 2-3, 2014 in Norman Wells.  
 
Materials related to this proceeding can be reviewed at the SLWB’s office or on the SLWB 
Online Registry www.slwb.com.  
 
For further information regarding this hearing, please contact the SLWB at 867-598-2413 or 
email tony.morris@slwb.com.   

Sahtu Land & Water Board (SLWB) 
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